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September 19, 2013
Dear Parents,

Houston Elementary School has purchased Mac laptops for your child to use at school. Your child will be assigned a laptop to use in each of his/her classes. Your child will be the only person allowed to use the laptop assigned to him/her. In order to assign your child a laptop we ask that you and your child read and sign the following guidelines: 

General Laptop Rules
Inappropriate Content 
Inappropriate content will not be allowed on laptops. 

Presence of weapons, pornographic materials, inappropriate language, alcohol, drug, 
     and gang related symbols or pictures will result in disciplinary actions. 

Deleting Files 
Do not delete any folders or files that you did not create or that you do not    

      recognize. Deletion of certain files will result in a computer failure and will 
      interfere with your ability to complete class work and may affect your grades. 

Music, Games, or Programs 
Music and games may not be downloaded or streamed over the Network. This 
      may be a violation of copyright laws. 

All software loaded on the system must be District approved. 

Transporting Laptops 
Laptops must be transported in an approved backpack.

To prevent damage, laptops need to be closed while walking between classes. 

INTENTIONAL DAMAGE
· Students/Parents are responsible for full payment of any/all damages to laptops.

Thank you,

Mr. Devon Berry

Laptop Committee Chairperson

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

We have read and agree to follow the laptop guidelines. We understand that NO laptop will be assigned without a signed copy of this form.

Student Name: ____________________________________ (Please Print)

Student Signature: _____________________________ Date: ______________

Parent Signature: ______________________________ Date: ______________
